

HAWK HEADLINES

Hutton Elementary

January 8, 2020

DATES TO REMEMBER...

January

- 10 Early Release
- 20 Martin Luther King, Jr.

day

21 Books and Bingo

EARLY RELEASE

Friday, January 10 is Peer Professional Learning. Students will be released at 1:45. There is NO SHOP.

READING IS THE TICKET

Do you like to read? Do you like to go to amusement and water parks? Then Silverwood Read 2 Ride Challenge is for you. This program will only run during the month of March. There have been some changes to the program and we will pass the information along as soon as we receive it.

5^{TH} AND 6^{TH} GRADE BASKETBALL

5th and 6th grade boys and girls basketball will begin January 13. This is a developmental 3 on 3 basketball program coached by Mr. Perry. If you are interested in participating please visit the Hutton Elementary web site. All of the information and family id links are listed.

BOOKS AND BINGO

Please join us for Books and Bingo, January 21 from 6:30-8:00 p.m. This is a free event for all families. There will also be free popcorn and apple juice.

We will also be collecting gently used or new books for the Kawanis.

FLU SEASON IS HERE!

Here are some basic guidelines for when to keep students at home:

- Appearance/behavior unusually tired, pale, no appetite, hard to wake or confused.
- Fever temperature of 100.4 degrees or higher. Students need to be fever free for 24 hours before returning to school.
- Bad cold and/or cough students need to be able to cover their cough to be at school. If a cough or cold persists for more than 2 weeks the student may need to be seen by a health care provider.
- Diarrhea 2 or more watery stools in 24 hours. Students should stay home for 24 hours after the last time they vomited.
- Rash bothersome body rash, especially with fever or itching. Some rashes may spread to others and should be checked by a health care provider.
- Injury/surgery if students are unable to concentrate due to pain or pain medication, they should stay home. Please have your health care provider contact the school nurse to help your child safely return to school. Letting the school nurse know in advance of any planned surgery will be helpful.

Keeping ill students at home, encouraging frequent hand washing and covering coughs protects everyone, including those with fragile immune systems. Thank you for your support and to keep kids safe and healthy.

COLD WEATHER ATTIRE

Please dress your students for the cold, wet weather. Students line up in the mornings outside and they go outside for recess daily. Also, our selection of extra clothes is very limited. If you child does get wet, chances are we will not have any change of clothing available. Hats, boots, gloves, scarves, long pants or tights would help keep your child/children warm.

ATTENDANCE LINE

We know that you want your child in school just as much as we want them here. If there is a day where your child isn't going to be in school or will arrive late, please call the 24 hour attendance hotline at 354-3060.